
WEEKLY INSTRUCTIONAL PLAN 
TEACHER: Mrs. Sartor  WEEK OF: 8/19-8/23 

MONDAY 
 
 

SUBJECT: Chemistry DC 
  
CLASSWORK:  N/A 
 
HOMEWORK: N/A 

SUBJECT: Physics Honors 
 
CLASSWORK: The 
students will continue to 
work on their famous 
Physicists project. The 
project is DUE 8/22/2024.  
 
HOMEWORK: Famous 
Physicists project  

SUBJECT: Biology DC 
 
CLASSWORK: The 
students will take their 
lab safety test. Once 
done, I will begin lecturing 
unit 1.   
 
HOMEWORK: Practice 
Quiz 1 and Interactive 1.  

SUBJECT: Physics DC 
 
CLASSWORK: N/A 
 
HOMEWORK: N/A 

TUESDAY 
 
 

SUBJECT: Chemistry DC 
 
CLASSWORK: The students 
will log into Aktiv Chem. 
Once done, the students 
will begin taking notes on 
Unit 1.  
 
HOMEWORK: N/A 

SUBJECT: Physics Honors 
 
CLASSWORK: The 
students will continue to 
work on their famous 
Physicists project. The 
project is DUE 8/22/2024. 
 
HOMEWORK: Famous 
Physicists project 

SUBJECT: Biology DC 
 
CLASSWORK: N/A 
 
HOMEWORK: N/A 

SUBJECT: Physics DC 
 
CLASSWORK: The 
students will begin taking 
notes on Unit 1. Once 
done, they will complete 
unit 1 classwork.  
 
HOMEWORK: N/A 

WEDNESDAY 
 
 

SUBJECT: Chemistry DC 
 
CLASSWORK: N/A  
 
HOMEWORK: N/A 

SUBJECT: Physics Honors 
 
CLASSWORK: The 
students will continue to 
work on their famous 
Physicists project. The 
project is DUE 8/22/2024.  
 
HOMEWORK: Famous 
Physicists Project  

SUBJECT: Biology DC 
 
CLASSWORK: The 
students will take Quiz 1 
and complete discussion 
forum 1.  
 
HOMEWORK: N/A 
 

SUBJECT: Physics DC 
 
CLASSWORK: N/A 
 
HOMEWORK: N/A 



WEEKLY INSTRUCTIONAL PLAN 
THURSDAY 
 
 

SUBJECT: Chemistry DC 
 
CLASSWORK: The students 
will complete Aktiv Chem 
assignments. They are 
allowed to use their notes 
to complete it.  
 
HOMEWORK: N/A 

SUBJECT: Physics Honors 
 
CLASSWORK: The 
students will begin 
presenting their famous 
Physicists project.  
 
HOMEWORK: N/A 

SUBJECT: Biology DC 
 
CLASSWORK: N/A 
 
HOMEWORK: N/A 

SUBJECT: Physics DC 
 
CLASSWORK: The 
students will take notes 
on Unit 2 and then work 
on their classwork.  
 
HOMEWORK: N/A 
 

FRIDAY 
 
 

SUBJECT: Chemistry DC 
 
CLASSWORK: N/A 
 
HOMEWORK: N/A 

SUBJECT: Physics Honors 
 
CLASSWORK: The 
students will begin 
presenting their famous 
Physicists project. 
 
HOMEWORK: N/A 

SUBJECT: Biology DC 
 
CLASSWORK: The 
students will complete 
Lab 1. They will be put 
into groups of 2-3.  
 
HOMEWORK: N/A 
 

SUBJECT: Physics DC 
 
CLASSWORK: N/A 
 
HOMEWORK: N/A 
 

 


